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Florida
Power
C O R P O R A 'l 1 O N

August 26, 1988
3F0888-15

Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Rogulatory t h innion
Washington, CC 20555

SUBJECT: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating Li nse No. DPR-72
Fire Protection Plan

Dear Sir:

Please fiIrl attached Revision 4 of the Crystal River Unit 3 Fire
Protection Plan. 'Ihis revision to the Fire Protection Plan is being
subnitted in accordance with Section 1.5.5 of the Plan and as follow up
to Florida Power Cbrporation corresporrience, dated July 27, 1988.

If you have any questions, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

Rol C. Widell, Director
Nuclear Operations Site Support
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